
 

 

 

 

 

 

The James Kennedy Public Library is formally requesting to block off the City parking lot west of 
the library on the following date: 

June 19, 2023 from 8 am until 2:30 pm 

We will be hosting a live animal program for our Summer Reading Program.  The professor who 
is bringing the animals has specified an outdoor presentation as his animals are not potty 
trained. Any “deposits” will be picked up or hosed off by library staff in order to leave parking 
lot in good condition. We would place barricades very late the night before or very early 
morning so as to have all vehicles out before needing to set up the program.  Thank you. 

 


